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Semesterly Report

Thank you for your commitment to green initiatives at the University of Illinois. One of the ongoing requirements listed in the terms of the funding agreement for your project is the submission of semesterly reports with key information about your project. In addition to this form, please provide additional financial documentation and/or progress photos if available.
Please be as accurate as possible in describing the project (including possible setbacks or challenges in meeting the initial goals of the project). Not fully meeting your project's goals will not disqualify you from making future funding requests as long as your reports are as complete and accurate as possible.  If you have any questions, please contact the Student Sustainability Committee, at sustainability-committee@illinois.edu. 
Project Name: Campus Contributions to Dump and Run

Date of Report Submission: 6/15/2022 

Project Purpose: 
Original Description: Since 1995 University Housing operated a salvage drive as a way for students to donate used furniture, clothing, appliances, canned and boxed foods, and electronics at the end of the semester. In 2012, University Housing started collaborating with the University YMCA to coordinate this effort, and in Spring 2019, at the request of Chancellor Jones and the University YMCA Board, University Housing and Facilities & Services contributed drivers and trucks to assist with collections. This year, we are working toward a standing commitment from campus to support Dump and Run and are working with the Office of the Chancellor about potential expansion into the wider community. We are seeking SSC support for the next two years for the basic services the campus provides, while a long-term strategy for a community-based program is identified. 

Additional Notes: Although the purpose has remained the same, the plan of action and timeline has shifted due to the COVID-19 pandemic. Ultimately, UIUC F&S continues to identify a plan to divert student-generated usable waste from landfills. However, rebranding and changes in partnership with the University YMCA may be needed. Please continue to read the semesterly report for more details.

Detailed Accounting of Expenditures to Date:
No funds have been spent due to COVID-19 event cancellations.

Project Progress to Date:
This project was funded in FY20, for the Dump and Run event in 2020. However, the Spring 2020 collection and Fall 2020 sale were cancelled due to COVID-19 health restrictions. As the project was transferred to F&S from University Housing in early 2020, and F&S worked with the University YMCA to identify a collection location on campus (at the F&S Physical Plant Services Building) and to strategize communications and logistics about the program.  When the pandemic hit town, we tried to find alternate solutions to be able to do a modified program, but it quickly became apparent that the event for FY2021 would also have to be cancelled. 

In Spring 2021, we had one meeting with the University YMCA. As anticipated in the FA20 Semesterly Report, we were not able to collect in Spring 2021 due to COVID-19. Originally, it was anticipated that there would be no sale in Fall 2021. However, the University YMCA was able to hold a collection and sale event in August 2021 without the collection from move-out week. According to the University YMCA, the August 2021 event proved to be successful. We submitted a scope change for Fall 2021 requesting for a deadline extension to be able to use the funding until December 2022, as well as to change the primary contact from Shantanu Pai to Morgan White.

In Spring 2022, conversations occurred between the new University YMCA leadership and UIUC F&S. The key conclusions from the discussion include the following:
Due to a lack of staff and volunteer capacity, the University YMCA noted that they cannot participate in the move-out collection week anymore.
The University YMCA does not believe that move-out week collections are necessary for a fall sales event, as evident from the August 2021 event.
The responsibility is left to F&S to decide how the university would like to proceed with the move-out week. This includes identifying how to collect and divert usable goods from the landfill. The University YMCA will not participate in these actions.
The COVID-19 pandemic continued to affect the Dump & Run event and led to the inability to collect during the May 2022 move-out week.

As a result of this discussion, F&S has agreed to proceed with the following intentions:
Without the partnership with the University YMCA, the fall Dump & Run sale and the May move-out week collection will be separate events. As a result, the collection program may need to be rebranded.
A scope change has been submitted to request more time and extend funding to December 2023. During this time, F&S will work with iSEE, University Housing, and student teams to develop our own UIUC collection program for May 2023.
Collaboration with the University YMCA may still happen. To help support this initiative, additional partnerships with other organizations, such as Student Success & Engagement, may be utilized.
Currently, F&S is not prepared to lead a separate collection and sale event on our own. The new Zero Waste Coordinator, a position expected to be filled by the end of Summer 2022, will take lead on future move-out week collections. 

Student Involvement and Outreach to Date:
None at this point

Marketing and Promotion Efforts to Date:
None has been conducted by UIUC F&S at this point. However, the University YMCA has promoted its independently run Dump & Run August events on its website. See the content on the University YMCA website.

Additional Comments:
Any additional comments/relevant information for the semesterly report
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